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TO:

APA California Chapter Board 
FROM:
Janna Minsk, AICP


VP of Conferences
DATE:
May 28, 2009
SUBJECT:
Final Accounting for LA Conference 2008
Recommended Action:
It is recommended that the APA California Board receive the final accounting for the LA Conference 2008.
Background:

At the January 30, 2009, APA California board meeting, Kevin Keller presented a final report on the 2008 LA Conference including lessons learned and what worked well. 
Included herein is the final accounting from the LA 2008 Conference. The major sources of income are registration (member and to lesser degree non member) and sponsorships. 
Fiscal Impact:
A recommendation from the January 30, 2009 report prepared by Kevin Keller included the implementation of a full service web based session submittal module. This is an investment that would pay dividends for years.
Attachments:

Profit and Loss-1/08-3/09 CCAPA 2008 Conference
Balance Sheet CCAPA 2008 Conference

